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Heller Praises House Passage of Philippines Charitable Giving Assistance Act 

 Bipartisan bill to provide expedited tax relief for Americans making charitable donations due to Typhoon Haiyan ready for President’s signature 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, the U.S. House of Representatives passed the Philippines Charitable Giving Assistance Act, legislation that allows taxpayers who donate to the relief efforts to receive tax benefits nearly a year faster than usual. U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV), a co-author of similar legislation introduced in the Senate by Senator Mazie Hirono (D-HI), today praised House passage of the bill. 
“Typhoon Haiyan devastated the Philippines, leaving many in need of a home and a steady supply of food, clean water and medical supplies. This bipartisan bill will allow for relief and reconstruction efforts to continue in the aftermath of this terrible storm.  I am grateful for the hard work that Senator Hirono has put into this legislation, and for the advocacy of Representatives Joe Heck (NV-3), Eric Swalwell (CA-15), and others in the House of Representatives. 

The Senate bill passed the Chamber unanimously on March 6, 2014, and can now be signed into law by President Barack Obama. 

Background


Under the current tax code, taxpayers can claim a tax deduction for contributions they make to charities, but they receive the tax incentive many months later after they file their tax returns the following year. The Philippines Charitable Giving Assistance Act eliminated any delay, and allows taxpayers who donate to the relief efforts in the Philippines before April 15, 2014 to take the charitable deduction when they file their 2013 tax returns.
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